
From: City of Saint John, New Brunswick <webform-noreply@saintjohn.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 4:27 PM 
To: Common Clerk <commonclerk@saintjohn.ca> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Submission to Council Form 

[ External Email Alert] **Please note that this message is from an 

external sender. If it appears to be sent from a Saint John employee, 
please forward the email to spamsample@saintjohn.ca or contact the IT 
Service Desk.** 

Submitted on Tue, 12/03/2024 - 16:27 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

About Person/Group Submitting 

First name 
Chris 
 
Last name 
Hewitt 
 
Mailing Address  
Saint John. E2N 1G1 
 
Telephone 
 
Email 
 
If you do not wish to have your personal information (address, phone number, 
email) become part of the public record, please check this box. 
No 

About your Submission 

Topic of submission 
Bee keeping within the City of Saint John 
 
Purpose for submission (what is the ask of council):  
Change the existing bylaw that does not allow the keeping of bees to allow the keeping 
of bees. 

 
 

mailto:spamsample@saintjohn.ca

